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Comments: After reviewing the draft plans and based on years of experience in the backcountry of the Chugach

mountains, I must write today to oppose any sort of Motorized restrictions for the Chugach, Kenia or Copper river

basin areas.  I find it appalling that snowmachiners have been so severely restricted from lands that are rightfully

these to recreate on just the same as any other group.  Myself and my family spend much of our winters

recreating in the Chugach and feel that the burden of additional restrictions would bring economic harm to the

area.  I strongly support the opening of additional avenues into the backcountry to allow all alaskans the

opportunity to explore.  


